
From: Stefanie L. [mailto:stefanielemon@gmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, October 25, 2016 5:09 PM 
To: PCD <pcd@bainbridgewa.gov> 
Cc: Missi Goss <mgoss@madronaschool.org> 
Subject: Support of Madrona Waldorf School CUP Application 

Hello Josh, 

I am a parent of two young children at Madrona Waldorf School and a resident of Bainbridge Island. 

I would like to express my support for the school to develop and relocate to the Lowery Farm 

site.  The current facilities at the Congregational Church in Winslow are inadequate for the size and 

curriculum of the school.  The classrooms, play yard, common room, and parking lot and the church 

are not quite big enough at times.  The Waldorf curriculum emphasizes outdoor play and learning 
practical life skills such as gardening, so having the space that Lowery Farm offers would be ideal. 

Madrona School families are considerate and kind citizens and will respect the requests of neighbors 

near the new school location.  I gratefully request your support for Madrona School's CUP 
application. 

Sincerely, 
Stefanie Lemon 

12311 Arrow Point Loop NE 

Bainbridge Island, WA 98110 

253-279-4411 (cell) 

 


